Thank you for taking the time to provide your input to the Board of Public Utilities (Board).

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please click on the email address below to submit your suggestions regarding  actions and/or measures the Board should take to ensure the electric distribution companies are adequately prepared and responsive when future severe weather events occur which could adversely impact customer service.

Click on the link below to open an email enabling you to submit your written comments to the Board.
Board.secretary@bpu.state.nj.us

Please use the following text in the email subject line:
“Comment on EDC storm prep and response EO11090543” 

All comments must be submitted no later than September 20, 2012.


